
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Board of Selectmen Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

Date: December 23, 2016 

 

The Board of Selectmen (BOS) Meeting scheduled for December 28, 2016 has been cancelled 

due to a lack of new business.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOS is January 11, 

2017. 


